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Happy New Year! I hope you all had a blessed and 
Merry Christmas.   I want to again thank you for all 
your notes, gifts, and love for Christmas.   I am truly 
blessed to work at St. Anthony’s and with your little 
one each day.

We are looking forward to the reminder of the year.   
We have much to learn and do.   We will continue 
our weekly focus on letters, numbers, and a theme.   
It is our goal for all our kiddos to know all upper and 
lower case letters before Kindergarten.   Our goal 
for numbers to identify and write numbers to 20.   

We will continue to spend time on this at school but 
spending 10-15 minutes at home will help your child 
easily master those skills.   I would be more than 
happy to provide you with any activities to use at 
home to help.   

Our first 2 days back were spent 
getting back into the routine.   We 
reviewed shapes and then share items 
in the real world that are different 
shapes.   We also talked about making 
goals, we did a shared writing about 
what they wanted to learn.   They 
then wrote their own goal for 2019.   I 
hope they have great success!   

A note, went home about an 
upcoming field trip. This will be on
Thursday, January 17th.   A note and 
permission slip went home yesterday.   
We would like all slips back by January 
14th.   We currently have all parent 
spots filled.   Thank you to everyone 
who offered.  

Literacy Night is coming to St. 
Anthony’s.   Please mark your 
calendars for Jan. 24th from 6-8pm.   
This is a free  family event and we 
hope to have 100% of our students 
attend.   More detail will be coming 
home soon!   


